
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMO 

 
 
TO: Tim Wyrosdick, Superintendent 
 School Board Members 
 
FROM: Floyd Smith 
 
DATE: July 14, 2016 
 
RE:  2016 – 2017 Student Progression Plan 
 Additional Revisions 
 
 
Attached are final revisions for your approval for the 2016-2017 Student 
Progression Plan.  
 
Please call Floyd Smith so that consideration may be given to any suggestions 
prior to the final approval in the public hearing scheduled for July 28, 2016. 
 
Your support is always appreciated in both the preparation of this document and 
in the enforcement of the policies established to create a safe and secure 
learning environment for our school children and employees. 
 
 


